
 

GENERAL CIRCULAR NUMBER 2025-015 
DATE:   February 25, 2025 

TO: Heads of State Agencies and Human Resources Directors 

SUBJECT: Cancelation of the March 2025 State Civil Service Commission Meeting 

 
The State Civil Service Commission Meeting scheduled for March 6, 2025, has been canceled.  
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, April 2, 2025, at 9 a.m. The April meeting will be 
held in the Louisiana Purchase Room, of the Claiborne Building, 1201 North Third Street, Baton 
Rouge, Louisiana, and broadcast on YouTube Live.  
 
Items planned for the March agenda will be moved to the April meeting.  A member of State Civil 
Service will reach out to agencies with further instructions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
s/Byron P. Decoteau, Jr.  
State Civil Service Director 
 
 

  

Byron P. Decoteau, Jr., Director 
Post Office Box 94111 

Baton Rouge, LA 70804-9111 
225.342.8274 

scsinfo@la.gov 
civilservice.la.gov 


